
 
 
 

Dear Primary Care Provider, 

 

We have exciting news to share with you! We are offering the flu vaccine incentive initiative for providers 

again this year*. The incentive is now effective January 1, 2019 through December 31, 2019. Health Plan 

of Nevada Medicaid will pay a bonus fee to providers when two CPT Codes 90655, 90657, 90661, 90662, 

90673, 90685-90688 are reported for two influenza (flu) vaccines by your patients second birthday. You 

will receive a $25 bonus for the administration of two influenza vaccines. This quality care initiative has 

been implemented to help improve the care to our two year old members.  

 

The $25 will be paid to providers when the following requirements are met: 

 Two influenza vaccinations, with different dates of service on or before the child’s second 

birthday.   

 

Bonus payments will be made quarterly throughout 2019. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please visit myHPNmedicaid.com 

or call (702) 240-8825, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. local time. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Health Plan of Nevada Team 

Medicaid Operations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Exclusions apply. Please contact your Clinical Practice Consultant (CPC) with any questions. 

http://www.myhpnmedicaid.com/

